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City of South Pasadena 
1424 Mission Street, South Pasadena, CA 91030 

Design Review Board 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the South 
Pasadena Design Review Board for Thursday, August 4, 2022, has been 
cancelled.  
 
The next Regular Design Review Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, 
September 1, 2022. Any questions regarding this information may be directed 
to the Community Development Department at (626) 403-7220.  

Design Review Board Meeting 

Thursday, August 4, 2022 

CANCELLED 


